Welcome back Primary 4 
Have a peek below to see what we will be learning in term one.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Modern Languages
The pupils will be looking at greetings, colours and body parts this term in French and Spanish. Please encourage them to apply these skills at home. 
Social Studies

The pupils will be looking at dinosaurs for the first term.  As well as looking at the topic in class, the pupils will be working in small groups in the Learning Zone to explore the learning through STEAM – Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Maths. 
This will be an amazing topic where pupils can learn about a fascinating part of Earth’s history which should capture their imagination!

EXPRESSIVE ARTS

During this term Primary 4 will expanding their artistic media as they look at pointillism. 

They have also been working with Miss Russel in the garden (for the Kilwinning Flower Show) where they can apply their talents. 

HEALTH AND WELLBEING

Primary 4 will be focusing on developing our confidence and emotional literacy. Mindfulness will be a strong aspect of our learning as we discover strategies to keep ourselves mentally healthy.
Physical Education will be on Wednesdays and Fridays, make sure you bring your kit! We will be expanding our skills in netball and gymnastics as well as our basic fitness. 
LITERACY

This term, Primary 4 will be focusing on upgrading our writing. We have been looking at adding detail through adjectives, verbs and adverbs as well as VCOP!
In writing we will be using our imaginations to create wonderful stories. The pupils will be focusing on upgrading their work through editing.
 HOW CAN YOU HELP AT HOME? 

Primary 4’s homework will be issued on Education City each Friday and is to be completed for the following Friday. There are homework clubs twice a week in school. Please contact Miss Kirkwood if your child is unsure what they are to do.  
Classwork that is not completed by Friday will also be sent home to be completed.
TECHNOLOGY
Primary 4 will be looking at different applications of technology and how it can contribute to our daily lives. We will be using Word and PowerPoint to apply our learning in engaging ways.

R.M.E.
RME will build on our HWB by looking at ‘Love and Care’ and ‘Caring and happiness’. The pupils will explore the story of The Good Samaritan and look at Sikhism.
NUMERACY

The Primary 4 pupils will be looking at Number Processes and Measurement this term.  After a long summer, the pupils are getting back into adding and subtracting then will move on to multiplication and division. 
We will also be looking at strategies and the different ways we can solve the same equation.

